
Committee on Common Core State Standards (LRC) 

 

March 20, 2014 

Public Hearing Guidelines: 

Common Core State Standards  
 

 

1. The two hour public hearing scheduled for March 20, 2014, from 10:00 am to 12:00 pm 

in Room 643 of the Legislative Office Building is conducted to accept comment and 

opinion on implementation of the Common Core State Standards in North Carolina 

public schools.  

 

2. Registration for speaking at the public hearing may be made as follows: 

a. On-line: On-line sign-ups will occur prior to the public hearing, opening at 

noon, March 13, 2014, on the General Assembly website.  Online sign-ups will be 

limited to 30 speakers, and will close 48 hours in advance of the hearing.  The link 

to the on-line sign-up can be found here:  
 http://www.ncleg.net/Applications/RTS/CCCSS.aspx 

b. At the hearing site: Sign-ups at the hearing site, Room 643 of the Legislative 

Office Building, will begin 1 hour prior to the convening of the hearing, and will 

close 5 minutes prior to the beginning of the hearing.  

 

3. On-line registrants will need to check-in at the hearing site prior to the start of the 

hearing.  Slots for on-line registrants who do not check-in prior to the start of the hearing 

will be released to on-site registrants.   

 

4. Speakers will have up to 2 minutes for presentation to the Committee.   

  

5. Speakers will be called according to the order of registration.  The presiding chair 

reserves the right to re-order the speakers, in order to provide the committee with a full 

spectrum of opinion and ideas. 

 

6. Speakers who have registered may elect to allow another individual to speak in their 

place at check-in if both parties are physically present at the hearing site.  Substitutions 

and yielding of time to other parties will not be permitted after the start of the hearing. 

 

7. The presiding chair, at the chair's discretion, may change these guidelines. 

 
 

http://www.ncleg.net/Applications/RTS/CCCSS.aspx

